
Due to the ongoing Canadian Union of Postal Workers strike, the Village of Barons is unable to mail out any utility bills
or receipts.

Utility bills and/or receipts will have to be picked up in person from the Village Office during Office hours.

Bills can be paid in person at the Village Office during office hours by cash, cheque, debit or credit, or you can drop off
a cheque to our mail slot on the door if the office is closed.

The Village also accepts e-transfers to cao@barons.ca; just be sure to note your full name, account number, or tax roll
number in the comments section. You can also pay through your bank using online banking or in person at your branch

if you bank with ATB Financial.

There will be no outgoing mail during the strike.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Postal Strike


